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Dear Student: 

 

A review of your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) determined that the Selective 

Service System did not confirm your registration or exemption status. 

 

To receive federal student aid, a person who is required to be registered with the Selective Service 

must be verified as being registered.  Since your registration or exemption status has not been 

confirmed you need to provide the Office of Financial Aid either with proof that you are registered (a 

copy of your registration card) or with documentation verifying why you are not required to be 

registered.   

 

If you cannot show proof of registration or exemption, you must contact Selective Service at  

847-688-6888 or you may also access Selective Service on the Web at www.sss.gov to resolve  

this matter before you can receive any federal student aid. 

 

 

  PLEASE NOTE: 

  If you are at least 17 years and 3 months of age you may submit Early Registration 

  for Selective Service.  Selective Service will keep the information on file and process 

  it automatically later in the year, when you, the student, is within 30 days of 

  reaching your 18th birthday.  An acknowledgement card will be mailed when it is processed. 

 

  To pre-register, go to www.FAFSA.ed.gov and submit a correction to 

  Question #22 by answering “YES – Register Me”.  Once our office receives 

  this correction, we can process your financial aid. 

 
 

Please correct your FAFSA as soon as possible so we can proceed with our review and decision.   

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the Office of Financial Aid at  

630-637-5600 or finaid@noctrl.edu.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

Office of Financial Aid 
 

 

 

 North Centra l  Col lege  

Office of Financial  Aid  

30 North Brainard Street  

Naperv i l le,  IL  60540  

Phone:  (630)  637-5600 

FAX: (630) 637-5608 

Email :  f inaid@noctr l .edu  
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